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The Rotary Club of Reno meets at Harrah’s Reno at Noon on Monday

Sep 12, 2016
DOUG KNUTH 

Athletic Director, UNR

Sep 19, 2016
JOHN SULLIVAN 
District Governor 

Sep 26, 2016
NO MEETING

Club BBQClub of Reno

Air Race Parking
Sep 15, 2016 – Sep 18, 2016

Volunteer at Food Bank
Sep 17, 2016 
9:00 AM – 11:00 AM

Lemelson Family Science Night
Sep 20, 2016 
5:00 PM – 7:30 PM

Landscape the Children’s Cabinet
Sep 24, 2016 
8:00 AM – 12:00 PM

Annual Club BBQ
Sep 26, 2016

UPCOMING EVENTS
Visit www.renorotary.org/ to sign up

In early 2013, University President Marc 
Johnson selected Doug Knuth following a 
national search that featured a pool of tal-
ented, diverse candidates. The Nevada Sys-
tem of Higher Education Board of Regents 
and the regents approved his recommenda-
tion on March 14, 2013 and Knuth received 
a three-year extension, with unanimous ap-
proval from the Regents, on March 4, 2016. 
The 2016-17 season marks the fourth year as 
athletics director at Nevada for Doug Knuth. 
In three seasons at Nevada, Knuth has over-
seen signifi cant growth in the department’s 
academic successes, investment in facilities 
and resources and has balanced the depart-
ment’s budget while producing the school’s 
fi rst men’s and women’s conference champi-
onships as a member of the Mountain West 
Conference.

The department cuts the ribbon this year on 
an impressive $11.5 million renovation to 
50-year-old Mackay Stadium. The initial 
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piece of the project was completed in 2015 
and the major phase is in place for the 2016 
season -- a new stadium club, loge seating 
and the addition of chair back seating in sev-
en sections to increase the fan game day ex-
perience. The work also saw new ADA acces-
sible seating areas and the widening of aisles 
with the installation of handrails to increase 
safety at the stadium.

The Pack also saw new facilities come on 
board for the tennis and track programs, 
with six new on-campus tennis courts and a 
new throws facility developed on the eastern 
edge of campus, next to Hixson Park.  A 
sparkling new silver and blue track now cir-
cles Chris Ault Field at Mackay Stadium. The 
projects came on the heels of new FieldTurf 
installation at Wolf Pack Park, locker room 
upgrades for women’s soccer, track and fi eld, 
cross country, football and both basketball 
programs, as well as an enhanced indoor 
golf training center. Future planned projects 
include new basketball practice facilities, 
Peccole Park upgrades, and an indoor turf 
practice facility, among others.

Nevada’s student-athletes continue to thrive 
and grow and there’s no greater evidence 
than the results in the classroom. During Uni-
versity Commencement ceremonies in De-
cember and May, a record total of 99 Wolf 
Pack student athletes earned undergraduate 
degrees from Nevada. The Wolf Pack contin-
ues to excel in the NCAA’s Academic Progress 
Report and the athletics department’s overall 
Graduation Success Rate (as determined by 
the NCAA) is at 79 percent.

Knuth earned his bachelor’s degree in busi-
ness administration at the University of Con-
necticut in 1994 where he was also a four-
year letter winner and captain on the men’s 
tennis team. He holds master’s degrees in 
sports administration and facility manage-
ment from Ohio University (1998) and busi-
ness administration from Northwood Univer-
sity (2002).

Doug Knuth
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HONOR ROLL 
Steven Brown ......................................... $100
Fritsi Ericson ........................................... $100
Randy Frost ............................................ $100
Rew Goodenow ..................................... $300
Lisa Maupin ............................................ $300
Richard Moore ....................................... $100
John Mulligan ........................................ $200
Chris Riche ............................................. $100
Mary Simmons ....................................... $100

LAST MEETING VOLUNTEERS 
Scanner: ......................................Gary Bullis
Greeter: ...................................... Art Rangel
Raffl e Tickets: .............Stefanie Scoppettone
Invocation: ........................... Diana Hoffman
Pledge:  ........................................Kris Wells
Sgt. At Arms: ............................Karen Grosz
Sgt. At Arms: ............................. Ben Nelson 
Photographer: ........................... Dan Nichols
Piano: ................................. Genie Mathews

Please join your fellow Rotary club members at 
our annual club BBQ. It will be a lovely event, 
held at Steve and Greta Mestre’s beautiful 
backyard. Spouses and family members are 
welcome!

FIG TREE CATERING will be providing the 
delicious food - Fire grilled tri tips; Teriyaki 
chicken; 3 bean chili; tossed green and fruit 
salads; cornbread and butter; assorted fruit 
cobblers

ENTERTAINMENT by the Notables.

TICKETS -  Same price as last year -  $35 for 
adults; $15 for 6-12 and Free for 5 and under. 
This includes one glass of beer or wine per adult 
ticket. Please comment on registration page if 
tickets are for under age 12. 

Sign up now at www.renorotary.org/. It will be a 
wonderful, delicious, and memorable evening!

You are invited to the Annual Club BBQ

Annie Flanzraich gets her Blue Badge. Pictured 
with her Mother, President Craig, Annie and her 
husband.  

Mexico House Build - International Project

Nov 11, 2016 - Nov 13, 2016

Tijuana, Mexico

Come join Club members, their families, 
children and guests to help build a “House in a 
day” for a needy family in Mexico.  We will travel 
to San Diego by personal vehicles on Friday 
November 11, 2016.  On Saturday morning 
November 12, 2016 we will travel by bus to 
Tijuana, Mexico where we will build a “House in 
a day”.  We then, in a ceremony, hand the keys 
to the home to the family for whom we have 
built this house.  We will be returning to San 
Diego that evening. We will then travel back to 
Reno on Sunday.  

This is a hands on and very rewarding 
experience for all who participate. All participants 
must have a valid Passport to enter Mexico.  Also 
participants should bring their own tools.  
Hammers, paint brushes and rollers, etc.

Sign up now at www.renorotary.org/
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Articles and inserts must be received by 
2 p.m. on Wednesday for inclusion in the next 
week’s newsletter.

Please make sure you turn in make-ups to 
Carl Fuetsch at a club meeting or by email: 
info@renorotaryclub.org. Don’t forget that 
you need to attend or make up at least 50% 
of club regular meetings in each half of the 
year (rolling six months) and attend at least 
30% of this club’s meetings in each half of 
the year. Credit can be received for Rotary 
committee work and other offi cial Rotary 
functions.

ATTENDANCE

Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL 
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?

way test
the

HOW TO INTRODUCE YOUR 
GUESTS AND NEW MEMBERS 
AT A CLUB MEETING
When introducing a guest or new members 
during a Club meeting, the correct way is to 
greet the Club President, fellow Rotarians 
and guests, introduce yourself and state your 
classifi cation, and then introduce your guest, 
their title and business affi liation. Please do 
not introduce any guest as a prospective new 
member or that they are looking for a 
position or clients.

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Big surprise for Secretary Carl Fuetsch who was 
honored with a new award – Rotarian of the 
Month.  Congratulations!

Tailgates are at KNPB World Headquarters, 
1670 N. Virginia.  Parking is in the front lot 
for Rotary members only.  Cost is $15 per 
person, $10 for children 12 and under. 
Tickets to the game are NOT included.  
Tailgates start 2 hours before kick off.

The next tailgate is Saturday, Septem-
ber 17 at KNPB. Party starts at 4:00 p.m. 
with food from Little Wall. Kickoff is at 6:00 
p.m. Sign up at: www.renorotary.org/

TAILGATES


